
 

 

 
 

 

City International School Aundh 
Near Bremen Chowk, Aundh, Pune - 411007 

 

Circular No: CISA/2017-18/012                                        Date :11/12 /2017 

PRIMARY SECTION (Std I to III) 
 

With the 21st century constantly keeping oneself on toes and running, we do pause, but we 

breathe in the same polluted air. Think of the time when we want our tiny tots to lie down on 

lawn gazing at the sky, hear  the birds chirping in the woods, fill in the lungs with fresh 

oxygen. This little thing we call as “HAPPINESS”. 

We are delighted to organize a school picnic to Shantivan for Primary Section students 
(Std. I- III). 

Day and Date  :         Wednesday 10th January 2018  

Address      :         Khanapur, Sinhgad Road, Pune. 

Cost : Rs.700/- (Rs. Seven hundred only) 

SHANTIVAN 
8:30 AM Pickup from the respective School 
10:00 AM Reach Shantivan 
10:00 AM to 
10:45 AM 

Breakfast (Bread Butter Jam / Kanda Pohe) 

10:45 AM to 
1:00 PM 

Visit to Bird Gallery, Aquarium 

1:00 PM to 2:30 
PM 

Lunch (PavBhaji, Veg Noodles, GulabJamun) 

2:30 PM to 4:00 
PM 

Visit to Science Model and Children Park area 

4:00 PM to 5:00 
PM 

Evening Snacks - VadaPav + Frooti 

5:00 PM Depart from Shantivan 
6:00 PM Return Back to the respective Schools 
 

 

Dress Code  : P.T. Uniform , I- card Compulsory  

Things to carry  : Water Bottle, Napkin & Cap 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Instructions for picnic: 

 

• Those who have not paid for the picnic will have a holiday.  

• Kindly fill the undertaking form given in the diary (Page No. 147/149) 

• Snacks will be provided at the venue.  

• All things sent with the children must be properly labeled. 

• If your child is allergic to something inform the concerned class teacher in advance. 

• No transport facility will be available for picking up and dropping children in the 

school. 

• Students should not carry any jewellery  /Mobile phone / any valuable articles 

• Ensure that you send an extra pair of clothes with children. 

• Students of Std. I to III will have holiday on Thursday 11th January 2018 . 

• Please do not send your children for the picnic if your child is unwell. 

• Amount once paid will not be refunded. 

 

The amount will be collected by the class teacher along with the Undertaking Form till 22nd 

December 2017. Please ensure that you send the exact amount in an envelope duly labeled 

with the name of the child, class and division. Amount will not be accepted after the due 

date.  

 

 
 

Mrs. Shilpa Gujare  

Principal  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  


